
WEEKLY BLAST 
5/272020 

 
 
 

Pickup of Scholar’s Belongings, Report Cards, and the Return of School Textbooks  
 
Your scholar’s teacher will be sending to you tonight, or tomorrow, an EXTREMELY 
IMPORTANT email. The email will have a schedule for the pickup of your scholar’s 
belongings at school including personal items from their desk, cubby, and locker. Take a 
look at the schedule, and find your assigned time. Great care was taken to ensure families 
with more than one scholar will NOT have to make multiple trips to school.  
 
On the same day your scholar is picking up personal items, Report cards will also be ready 
for pickup at the same time. Mrs. Busa and your scholar’s teachers have worked 
exceedingly hard to have these ready and available for pick up.  
 
Lastly, on the same day your scholar is picking up personal items we ask that they bring 
ALL of their school textbooks back to school. Your scholar’s homeroom teacher will be 
present in their classroom to inventory textbooks and make note of damaged, or lost 
textbooks. PLEASE make certain your scholar returns their school textbooks the day they 
are scheduled to pick up their personal belongings.  
 
Happy Birthday 
 
Happy Birthday wishes are extended to the following scholars, who are celebrating a 
birthday today, or celebrated a birthday after May 20th  
 

 Ava Green 
 Kee Wan Us (Qijuanus) Lowry 
Jeremiah Adams 
Zoe Harris 
Kee on (Queon) Range 
Jayda Hickels 

 
You all remain in our thoughts and prayers. God bless! 


